
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PRESCRIBED HAZARD REDUCTION ACTIVITY – BREMER BAY 
 

Residents and visitors of Bremer Bay are advised that volunteers and staff from DFES, Bremer Bay VFES and the Shire 
of Jerramungup will be conducting Hazard Reduction Burns on Wellstead Road, Bremer Bay. 
 

PURPOSE: To establish a low fuel buffer zone around the Bremer Bay town site to reduce the potential for a 
bushfire impacting the town site. 

DATE:  Wednesday 3 May 2023 

LOCATION: Area along the west side of Wellstead Road 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT TO DO DURING AND AFTER HAZARD REDUCTION ACTIVITIES: 

 Speed restrictions will be in place for the safety of Fire Fighters operating within the area with the possibility of 
local road closure on the day of the burn. 

 Motorists are asked to have their headlights on when driving through the area and drive to the conditions as the 
smoke hazard will remain for a number of days after the burn is completed.  

 Abide by all directions of Fire Fighters/Emergency Services personnel on scene. 

 Smoke may affect visibility and air quality in and around Bremer Bay on the day itself and the days following. 
Residents and visitors with any respiratory conditions are reminded to have their medication close by or on them 
as a precaution.  

 Fire Fighters will be conducting periodic patrols of the area in the days following. 

If you have any concerns or require further information, please contact the Shire of Jerramungup on 08 9835 1022. 

 

 
Martin Cuthbert 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
3 May 2023 


